
FCC KIDS MINISTRY COVID-19 PROCEDURES  

Before you come, please be assured: 

 • All surfaces have been properly cleaned.   

 • A professional mitigation company is spraying the entire building on a regular basis.  Although the 
CDC recommends spraying within 90-day increments, FCC is spraying every 60 days. 

 • Cribs are clean, as is the bedding. 

 • Toys in the classrooms have been minimized.  Toys will be sanitized after use. 

 • As usual, diaper changing stations are being sanitized regularly and after each use.  

  

On Sunday, please help us keep everyone safe: 

• Check temperatures at home.  If there is any sign of a fever, cough, sore throat, or stomach issues, 
please do not bring the child to church. 

• There will be one door for entrance (front left door) and one door for exit (front right door).  

• There are multiple hand sanitizer stations throughout the area so please feel free to utilize these. 

• All staff and volunteers will wear a mask while in the Kid’s area.  

• Only one parent allowed in the Kid’s area for drop off and pick up.  We ask that older siblings not enter 
the kids’ area.  

• Parents must wear a mask while in the Kid’s area.  

• Kids masks are optional but preferred for kids in the 3rd-5th grade group.  

• There will be antiseptic wipes at the check in station.  Please use one to wipe the keypad after use.  

• If you use the elevator, grab a wipe from the check in station to wipe the elevator keypad. Please do 
not spray any of the key pads.  

• We will not be providing snacks and ask that you not send food or drink in with your child.  

• Every effort will be made to provide a safe distance between children.  

• Volunteers will provide craft supplies for each child, so there is no sharing of supplies.   

• As you leave the class, we recommend cleaning your child’s hands.  


